
We do believe that our walking and cycling programme presents an opportunity to improve street 

inclusively, including for people with disabilities who often rely on walking and wheeling as ways to 

travel. In developing improvement schemes, we will seek to learn from best practice nationally and to 

engage with disabled people during the project’s development. 

 

An EQIA was completed to support the policy document with further scheme-specific EQIAs to be 

developed as they are designed.


